
CME Accreditation

CME, CNE, and ASRT Evaluation/Certificate
PICS Society Symposium 2025 continuing education evaluations will be done online this year. After the 
conclusion of the meeting you will receive an email. To qualify for credit, you must complete a program evaluation. 
Once you complete this survey, you will receive your certificate of participation immediately after the evaluation 
of the program.

After successful completion of the online evaluation, you will receive a certificate of participation for a maximum 
of 23.00 CME or CNE credits, or 29 ASRT Category A credits. A certificate will be provided via email. 

In support of improving patient care, this activity has been planned and implemented by RUSH University Medical Center 
and The PICS Society. RUSH is jointly accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), 
the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 
continuing education for the healthcare team.

RUSH University Medical Center designates this live activity for a maximum of 23.00 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™. Physicians 
should claim only credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. Successful completion of this 
CME activity, which includes participation in the evaluation component, enables the learner to earn credit toward the 
CME of the American Board of Surgery’s Continuous Certification program. It is the CME activity provider’s responsibility 
to submit learner completion information to ACCME for the purpose of granting ABS credit.

RUSH University Medical Center designates this knowledged-based live activity for a maximum of 23.00 nursing contact 
hours.

This activity has been approved for 29 ASRT Category A Credits.

It is the policy of the Interprofessional Continuing Education office at RUSH to ensure that its CE activities are independent, 
free of commercial bias. Therefore, we manage all financial relationships associated with accredited continuing education 
activities. RUSH asks everyone who has the ability to control or influence the content of an educational activity to disclose 
information about all of their financial relationships with ineligible companies within the prior 24 months. An ineligible 
company is an entity whose primary business is producing, marketing, selling, re-selling or distributing healthcare products 
used by or on patients. There is no minimum threshold; individuals must disclose all financial relationships, regardless of 
the amount, with ineligible companies. Individuals must disclose regardless of their view of the relevance of relationships 
to education. Mechanisms are in place to identify and mitigate any potential conflicts of interest prior to the planning, 
implementation, or evaluation of the continuing education activity. If a financial relationship is identified from the person 
in control of content, conflict mitigation strategies will be used to mitigate the financial relationship before they assume 
their role.

A complete list of faculty conflict of interest statements are available for viewing at the Registration Desk.  
If you have any questions please contact The Rush Office of Interprofessional Continuing Education at 312-942-7119.




